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NORTH FOURTH STREET ENGINEERING STUDY 
From Mountain Road to Solar Road 

     
Richard J. Berry, Mayor 
    
The City of Albuquerque is preparing an engineering study of Fourth Street from 
Mountain Road to Solar Road.  This study is a follow up engineering analysis that is the 
next step in the North Fourth Street Rank III Corridor Plan planning process. The 
purpose of the study is to evaluate roadway improvement concepts developed in the 
Corridor Plan and to identify a preferred roadway concept to carry forward.  A primary 
consideration in the evaluation of the roadway concepts is the effect of each option on 
the businesses and neighborhoods adjacent to 4th Street.  As a starting point for the 
alternative evaluation process, the City is holding public meetings to present the 
different roadway concepts and to obtain feedback from the community.   
 
Two public meetings are scheduled.  The meetings will cover the same information but 
will be held at two different locations and dates to increase opportunities for community 
participation.  
 

 
Public Meeting 1: South of I-40 

Tuesday, August 9, 2011 
5:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

 
Wells Park Community Center 
500 Mountain Rd NW  
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
-Location B on map 
 

 
Public Meeting 2: North of I-40 

Wednesday, August 10, 2011 
6:00 PM to 8:00 PM 

 
North Valley Senior Center 
3825 4th St NW 
Albuquerque, NM 87107 
-Location A on map 

 
 
ADA:  To request Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)-related accommodations for this 
meeting, contact Kellie Shaw at (505) 768-3659.   
 
Comments:  Written comments will be accepted at the meeting, or they may be mailed, faxed, 
or emailed to Kellie Shaw, City of Albuquerque, Department of Municipal Development, 
Engineering Division, PO Box 1293, Albuquerque, NM  87103, phone (505) 768-3659, fax (505) 
768-2733, email KellieShaw@cabq.gov.   

Public Meeting Locations 

.


